MUNICIPALITY OF
NORTHERN BRUCE PENINSULA

Public Meeting for Fees and Charges By-Law —
Monday, July 10, 2023

The Council of the Corporation of the Municipality of Northern Bruce
Peninsula will hold a Public Meeting (via Zoom) and in person with respect
to amendments and additions to the Fees and Charges By-law on Monday,
July 10, 2023, at 1:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers located at the Municipal
Office: 56 Lindsay Road 5, Lion’s Head, Ontario.

The draft Fees and Charges By-law was posted on the Municipal website
(under News) on June 27, 2023.

Written comments shall be received by the Clerk no later than Thursday, July
6, 2023, at 12 Noon.

Cathy Addison
Municipal Clerk

56 Lindsay Road 5
Lion’s Head, Ont.

NOH 1WO0
519-793-3522 x 236
clerk@northernbruce.ca

Recommendation:

That following Council discussions and should no comments arise with respect to these
amendments and/or additions, Council will consider passage of the enacting the Fees
and Charges By-law No. 2023-59 at its regular meeting on Monday, July 24, 2023.



